

February 22, 1946

Mr. Herman Kahn, Chief Div. of Interior Dept. Archives The National Archives Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Kahn:

Thanks for your letter of February 18 in which you tell me that I can get 379 pages of certain records photostated for a sum of \$66.75, and microfilm copies for \$10.00.

You say that some of the items I wish to see are not available. Before investing in the others, I should like to see an itemized list of the records which are available. I should be grateful if you will send me this.

Cordially yours,

W. S. CAMPBELL